
 
 

 
 
 

To Parents/Carers of Year 11 and Year 12 Students 

Our Ref: 87672018 

26 February 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer 

RE: Sixth Form Ski Visit, Half Term February 2025 

We are pleased to be able to offer the opportunity of a ski visit to a European resort for students who are 

currently in Year 12 and prospective Year 12 students.  

We will leave South Hunsley on Sunday 16 February 2025 to fly from a Northern airport to a European 

resort. We will spend six nights in a European resort with 5 hours ski tuition for 5 days. We will return on 

Saturday 22 February 2025. The visit will be organised through Select Ski Travel, a leading snow sports 

travel company. 

The total cost of the visit is £1600. This price includes return coach travel from school to UK airport; return 

flights from a Northern airport; overseas coach transfers; 6 nights full board accommodation including hot 

lunches at a hotel; a 5-day lift pass; 5 days hire of skis, boots, poles and helmets; 25 hours of ski tuition; 

dedicated resort representative; and a range of apres-ski activities.  

The visit provides an excellent opportunity for students to master a new skill, and to develop a love for 

winter sports. If you would like your child to have a place on the trip, please complete the form below by 

Monday 4 March 2024. Secure your child’s place by completing the following form: 

https://forms.office.com/e/NEf6CL6tUS  

Please note that this will not guarantee a place and no deposit will be required at this time. Should the 

number of students wishing to go exceed the number of places available, a draw will be held to determine 

the successful students. 

If your child is successful in reserving a place on the trip, you will be informed by a separate letter 

confirming their place. A £300 non-refundable deposit then needs to be paid by Monday 11 March 2024. 

The final balance must be paid by Friday 15 November 2024 (13 weeks prior to departure). The schedule of 

further payment dates will be as follows: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/NEf6CL6tUS


Payment Plan Details 

Deposit – 11 March 2024 £300 

April 2024 £186 

June 2024 £186 

July 2024 £185.60 

August 2024 £185.60 

September 2024 £185.60 

October 2024 £185.60 

November 2024 £185.60 

 

Please note that this visit is only open to students who will be studying at South Hunsley Sixth Form in the 

academic year 2024-2025 (current Year 11 and Year 12 students). If your child signs up for the visit and 

pays the initial deposit(s), and subsequently leaves South Hunsley School, they will no longer be able to 

attend the visit. In this situation, deposits will not be returned unless a reserve student can be found by the 

school to fill the place.  

Should you wish to discuss further details in person, please do not hesitate to contact me here at the 

school. You may leave an email with your contact details so I can contact you at a mutually convenient 

time.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Paul White 

Director of Sixth Form 

 
 

 


